



DEDICATED TO PREPARING LIFELONG LEARNERS FOR AN EVER CHANGING SOCIETY.

Keota Elementary 505 North Ellis Street Keota, Iowa 52248 Phone - 641-636-3491/Fax - 641-636-3009

Dear Keota Parents/Guardians,

Our school year has started off tremendously well, considering all the changes we have implemented due to the pandemic. The PK-6 grades will be hosting Parent/Teacher conferences on November 2nd and 5th from 4:00-8:00. However, due to COVID 19, our conferences will be different this year.

We will NOT be hosting in-person conferences on November 2nd and 5th, but our teachers will be available for either a virtual conference, a phone call, or an email update. Teachers will be communicating with you soon to find out your preferences. Please be looking for their communication and respond to them with your choice.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but our main concern is for the safety of our students and staff, and limiting the possible exposure that could occur. If you have any questions, please contact me at 641-636-2323.

Sincerely,

Faul Genely
Paul Henely

Elementary Principal/Curriculum Director

Keota Community School District

paul.henely@keota.k12.ia.us

641-636-2323